

## NOTICE OF MOVE

Dear Sir/Madam

We are pleased to inform that our head office in Tokyo will move to Takebashi station area in the vicinity of the Imperial Palace as of May 22, 2017.

Our new address and telephone number are as follows. E-mail address will remain unchanged.

We apologize for any inconvenience that may be caused by these changes.

We are committed to enhance our activities and to provide better services to our customers and clients.

We ask for your kind understanding and continued cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Kenichi Nakamura President & CEO

■ New Address (from May 22, 2017)

Sumitomo Corporation Takebashi BLD. 12F

1-2-2, Hitotsubashi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-0003, Japan

■ New Telephone and Facsimile number (from May 22, 2017)

Telephone: +81-3-5220-1500

Facsimile: +81-3-5220-1501